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Peter Borelli
Project Director N2NS
Australian Rail Track Corporation 
Level 16, 180 Ann Street
Brisbane QLD 4000

17/03/2022

Dear Mr Borrelli
Inland Rail - Narrabri to North Star (SSI-7474)

Construction Environmental Management Plan - Revision 1

I refer to the updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) Revision 1 dated 2 March
2022 which was submitted to the Planning Secretary for approval in accordance with Condition C1 of the
approval for the Narrabri to North Star project (SSI-7474). 

I note that the CEMP:
 is an updated version of the previously submitted CEMP which was approved by the Planning

Secretary on 7 April 2021,
 contains information on the Construction Ancillary Facilitates approved in the Site Establishment

Management Plan,
 contains an assessment and approval mechanism for Construction and Minor Ancillary Facilities,
 includes other minor updates and additions, and
 has been reviewed and endorsed by the project’s Environmental Representatives. 

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary I approve the updated Construction Environmental
Management Plan Revision 1 dated 2 March 2022 in accordance with Condition C1 of SSI-7474. Please
ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the CEMP Revision 1 and the conditions of
approval, then the requirements of the conditions will prevail. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Grant Brown at grant.brown@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Todd-Jones
Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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